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Attendance this week 

Whole school attendance this week   93.3% 

Best attendance this week: 

Magpie Class 98.2% and Raven Class 95.6% 

 

 

Edition no 23 

It’s been a busy few weeks at Wouldham.    Year 5 have now finished 

their residential trips to Bewl and Crede Outdoor Learning.   We are 

now looking forward to our Snowdon trip next year. 

 

Weather is now turning colder, can pupils remember to bring in 

coats, hats/gloves/scarves (all named please) for colder days.    

 

A number of year 6 pupils have turned into fantastic tour guides 

showing potential new pupils and their parents/guardians around 

the school.  Thank you to all of those pupils  - you’ve been brilliant 

ambassadors for our school.    

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

Break time snacks 

Reminder that snacks for break time should only be fruit.   We are trying to  
encourage healthy eating and would appreciate your co-operation on this. 

 

If you send in grapes please cut them in half lengthwise to avoid being a  
choking hazard. 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED—FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 

 

Thank you to everyone who has come in their own clothes today 

and with their bears for Children in Need. 

 

The donation on Eduspot will continue until next Thursday and we 

look forward to letting you know how much we have raised.   

Reminder we are a cashless  school so payment by your account is 

appreciated. 
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DATES FOR TERM 2 

Start of Term 2   Monday 31st October 

Nightingale trip to Rochester Wednesday 23rd November 

2023 Reception visits  Monday 28th November at 1.30 pm and 6.00 pm 

Last Kingsquad   Friday 18th November     

Christmas Fayre   Saturday 10th  December  

Christmas Crafts    Friday 9th December at 1.15—2.15,  (only 4 places left—book at office) No charge! 

Year R and 1 Nativity   Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December  

Maths workshops   Year 3 parents – Tuesday 29th November 
     Year 4 parents – Tuesday 6th December 
     Year 5 parents – Wednesday 7th December 
     Year 6 parents – Tuesday 13th December 

 

School Christmas dinner  Wednesday 14th December 

Last day of term   Friday 16th December. 

 

Start of Term 3   Thursday 5th January  

  

KS2 maths workshops—dates for KS1 to be confirmed 
 
The sessions will be year group specific and aimed at giving you information 
about the school calculation policy and the approaches that we use in 
school. 
 
Year 3 parents – Tuesday 29th November 
Year 4 parents – Tuesday 6th December 
Year 5 parents – Wednesday 7th December 
Year 6 parents – Tuesday 13th December Sign up at Wouldham All Saints CEP | Parent Maths Workshops  

DEADLINE TO ORDER PHOTOGRAPHS IS MONDAY 

21ST NOVEMBER AT MIDNIGHT.  

Please ensure you have ordered before then.    If anyone needs their child’s code or further 

information call the office for assistance.     

WORSHIP 

 

This week was national ‘Friendship week (anti-bullying)’ and the theme this year was 
‘Reach Out’, linking so well with our school theme of the week - ‘Putting on the right 
attitude’. On Monday, we read our words of wisdom from the bible, taken from Colos-
sians chapter 3 verse 12, which encourages us to ‘clothe yourselves with compassion, 
kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.’ This scripture is also our memory verse 
of the week. The children drew links to the Fruit of the Spirit, which we explored 
further on Thursday! For Praise Friday, we learnt a new song, ‘Every giant will fall’, 
including actions!!  

https://wouldham.kent.sch.uk/about-us/about-us-1807.php

